
1402 E. MOREHEAD ST.

RADIO  1540  1000  WATTS

HE ALL GIRL SI "/

April 5, 1967

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

CHARLOTTE , N.C. 28204

Thank you very much for your report of recp-
tion of our signals on February 17, 1967, which
is correct. This information is always of
interest to us as it should be to all stations.
This is the best report of reception that we
have received.

Sincerely,

R IO STATION WRPL

ohn Lowther
Chief Engineer

JL:LMK
Enclosure


